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Dear Vermont Legislators, 

 

We, as the caregivers of this beautiful earth, are called to protect the rapidly diminishing 

number of livable places and to restore those we have damaged. This task must be 

undertaken on behalf of all living beings, now and into the future. A failure to pass H.51, 

H.175 and H.214 would represent a stunning disregard for our commitment to a livable 

planet and for the concept of short term gain resulting in long term pain. Fortunately, 

people across the globe are increasingly united in their willingness to address the climate 

challenges we all face and are moving from fossil fuels to healthy and sustainable means 

of powering and protecting our world. Please become part of that solution and cast 

Vermont in a leadership role. Your children and grandchildren will be grateful for your 

wisdom.  

 

Sincerely,  

Natalee Braun 

 


